
Harlan Rowe Edgenuity Parent Guide 

Grades 6-8 

 
 Students in grades 6-8 will use Edgenuity for remote instruction beginning  

Monday, April 6, 2020. 

 

 Edgenuity web address for AASD:  https://auth.edgenuity.com/Login/ 

This link can be found on the AASD website.  

 

 *It is best to use Google Chrome or Firefox for accessing Edgenuity.  

 

 Please contact homeroom teacher for student username and password. 

 

 

 Student Quick Start Guides for Edgenuity can be found on the AASD website.  
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